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Los Vaqueros Horse Camp Memorial 
Day weekend.  We had perfect weather and a wonderful 

time riding miles and miles of trails, hanging out at camp, and having 

lots of fun in the Cuyamaca Mountains for five days.   Check out our 

photo gallery web page and FaceBook for tons more pictures. 

Officers:

President Cyndi Denny 

Secretary Melinda Setterman 

Treasurer Joyce Jewell 

Board of Directors: 

Theresa Bitondo 

Karen Ensall 

Steve Denny 

Contact us at  

lakesidefrontierriders@gmail.com 

T-shirts.  We have lots of t-shirts for sale in a 

variety of sizes, styles, and colors.  Show off our 

club when you go horsing around town or out on 

the trail in an LFR t-shirt.   Joyce is able to order a 

few more shirts requested in special sizes with 

free shipping, so check with Joyce to get your order in.   

Contact Joyce at hpmetals@yahoo.com. 

Giddy Up Gal: 
Gayla has “retired” as our Giddy Up Gal.  Wendy Ebster volun-

teered to take on the duty.  Whoo-Hoo. Thank you!  Please make 

sure Wendy has your birth date, just month and day, so we can  

give you a big “Happy Birthday” at our meeting, and best of all, 

you get one free ticket for our raffle on your birthday month!!! 
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Our elections were held at the June general meeting.  We are pleased to present our new  

officers and board members for the 2014/2015 year: 

President:  Karen Ensall   Vice President:  Barbara Hughes 

Secretary:  Melinda Setterman  Treasurer: Joyce Jewell 

Board of Directors:    

Cyndi Denny, Howard Hughes, Deb Montgomery , and Bobbi Remnant  

 

Parades: 
We are participating in three upcoming parades:  the Crest 

4th of July parade; the Descanso parade on July 12th; and the Pine Valley parade on July 26th.  We are 

using the club turquoise pads and bandanas.  Just wear dark blue jeans, a white button-down blouse, and 

a cowboy hat (or helmet).  Come join in and show your club spirit.  If you want our logo printed (ironed 

on) on your shirt, contact Karen (and for more details) at karenensall@yahoo.com. 
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Upcoming events: 
July 4th, Crest Parade, LFR participating, contact 
Karen for details at karenensall@yahoo.com. 

July 12th, Descanso Parade, LFR participating, 
contact Karen for details. 

July 24th – 28th,  33rd Annual Benefit Ride and 
Weekend Campout in Cuyamaca at Los Vaqueros 
Horse Camp to benefit the State Parks and Mount-
ed Patrol Units.  See flyer for full details. 

July 26th, Pine Valley Parade, LFR participating, 
contact Karen for details. 

August 3rd, Winchester Widows Pancake Break-
fast, 8:00 am to 12:30, Lakeside Elks Lodge, $8 
adult, $4 child (4 to 10). Contact Barbara Franzese 
for tickets (619) 246-6585.   See flyer.  The pro-
ceeds will go to benefit Challenge Ranch. 

August 23rd, All Clubs Beach Ride, Imperial 
Beach, Hollister Staging Area, ride out at  10:00 
am, bring food to share in lunch potluck after-
wards. Flyer coming soon. 

Oct 9th-14th, Los Vaqueros horse camp, save the 
date. 

Nov 1st, LFR’s poker ride at Tumbleweed, save 
the date. 

Brags:   
Marge Pachon is vacationing in 

Hawaii. 

Gail Young just returned 

from vacationing in Hawaii. 

 

Karen rode the fun ride at the Descanso 

endurance ride last Satur-

day.  Assa got all A’s and 

came in 3rd place.  What a 

great job for Assa’s first 

time.  

June Birthdays:   
 

June Birthdays are: Paul Bitondo, Jack Vanderlip, 

Wendy Ebster, and Jeanne Abshire.  And a belated  

Happy Birthday to Bree Buckner whose B-day was 

in May!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle: 

Deb Montgomery won a certificate 

to the Hole in the Wall Gang’s poker 

ride on June 21st,  donated by Joyce. 

 

And Barbara Hughes won, AGAIN, $39.00. 
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LOS VAQUEROS HORSE CAMP 
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               The Wine Tasting Winner!! 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at 

horse camp in October!!!! 


